
Important News For All Members 

At our AGM held on Friday 7th October 2022 a proposal from the Executive 

Committee needed, (as per our Club Constitution), to be voted on by the 

membership for approval. 

We are all facing increasing costs in everyday expenditure, and this applies to 

our Club as well.  The Executive Committee agreed that the following 

increases were to be put to the membership: 

1) Full membership £80 up from £70 

2) Social membership £15 up from £12 

3) Green Fees £2 up from £1.50 

4) Carpet Bowls per session £2 up from £1 

 

These are the first increases that the Club has made in at least 7 years. 

These increases were unanimously approved by those members attending the 

AGM and will come into force immediately. 

 

Payment of Annual Membership can be taken from now.   

BACS (Internet Banking) payment into the club account: 

Payable to:   Camborne Bowling Club 

Sortcode:   20-87-94     

Account Number:  70045942 

Please add your name as a reference if paying by BACS. 

If paying by cash/cheque, please put this in an envelope with your name on 

and ‘Membership Fee’ and post in the Green Fees box in the entrance to the 

Clubhouse. 

 

Brian Bray (Chairman)  

 


